
CAMPBELLSVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION
BOARD AGENDA REQUEST

TITLE OF REQUEST: 2024 National FFA Convention

BACKGROUND: The Campbellsville Independent FFA Chapter is planning to attend the
National FFA Convention in Indianapolis, Indiana from October 22-25, 2024. The FFA Members
in attendance will have the opportunity to attend Convention sessions, workshops, and go on
agricultural industry tours. There will be 17 students going on this trip. This is a great way for
students to network with other agricultural agencies and FFA Members from all across the U.S.

PROPOSAL: Campbellsville Independent FFA is proposing that the Campbellsville Board of
Education grant us permission to attend the National FFA Convention from October 22-25th. All
funding will come from the students attending and fundraising that the FFA Members will be
doing.

Item Amount Funding
Source

Recurring/
Nonrecurring

Measurable
Expect

2024 National
FFA Convention

$10,000 FFA Member
Responsibility

FFA Fundraisers

Nonrecurring

* All requests must be received by Wednesday 12:00 noon prior to the board meeting date.

STAFF CONTACT:

Erin Arnett-Agriculture Teacher/FFA Advisor
Tyler Hardy- Principal


